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UNDER EMBARGO UNTIL 06.00 11 December 2015 

 
Dear Wendy Pattison, 
 
Coastal Revival Fund Application: £48,000 for Berwick Barracks Reawakening Project, 
Northumberland 
 
Thank you for your application to Coastal Revival Fund. I am delighted to inform you that your 
application has been successful and this will be publicly announced on Friday 11 December.  
 
There was a very high interest in the £3million Revival Fund, which received 222 bids, totalling 
£9million. With the funding three times oversubscribed, your project demonstrated it was one 
of the very best.  
 
We will arrange for the amount indicated above to be paid to Northumberland County 
Council as the accountable body for this funding. We hope to issue the grant determinations 
to the local authority and make the payment on or around the 18 December. Please liaise 
directly with your accountable body regarding their processes for passing on the funding to 
you. 
 
In line with your confirmation in your application and in response to my email of the 2 
December, this money is to be spent by 31 March 2016.  
 
We ask that you please keep us informed ahead of any key milestones or planned media, by 
emailing coastalcommunities@communities.gsi.gov.uk.  You can also follow us on twitter 
@CommunitiesUK and share your own news and photos using #CoastalRevivalFund. 
 
If your application was supported by a local Coastal Community Team, then please do let the 
Team know the successful outcome. 
 
Once again, our congratulations on your successful application and our best wishes for the 
smooth delivery of your project. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Beth Sedgwick
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